Heath Renninger 8/3/2021

The Pine Grove Area Board of Directors reviewed your evaluation/district goals and we
are pleased to inform you by vote your evaluation/district goals for the 2020/2021 school
year were satisfactory. We have also agreed to your request for the continuation of your
3 present year objective performance goals due to the pandemic and 1 additional goal the
Board added for the 2021/2022 school year. The Board has been pleased to see the
district continued successes during the past pandemic school year under your leadership.
Once again, we are looking forward to another great school year in 21/22!
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